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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
13th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I do feel slightly more festive having watched Home Alone with some of our Key Stage 3 
students after school last night and seeing some Christmas jumpers today. Saturday night 
is then a Die Hard fest with my son (you can decide if this is a Christmas movie or not). 
 
Next Friday students will be leaving just after 12pm. Monday 6th January is a training day 
so students return at the normal time on Tuesday 7th January. 
 
Please find the link to the parent and carer survey here. As always we try to use this 
information to make improvements to the school and I will give feedback in the new year 
about your findings. I hope you will find the 5 minutes it will take to complete it. 
 
Next half term we will also give you information on our change from Bromcom (The 
Mychildatschool app) to Arbor and what you need to do as parents to stay uptodate with 
your child's education. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/8VLU5HVaCmetyQtc8

